In This Issue

Webmail users click here

- · Mock Interview Week Career Development Center
- · Ade Dining Hall during Purple and Gold Days
- · Summer School 2007 aid
- · AUTV General Meeting
- · Relay For Life chicken barbecue
- · Candidate for faculty position on campus
- · Lost and Found
- · Reading by award-winning novelist
- · Women's Leadership Academy
- · Last chance to register for self-defense!
- · Financial Aid Scholarship
- · Senator Catharine M. Young to speak on campus
- · Student Alert
- · 'Invisible Children' airing on AUTV
- · Nominations for University Judicial Board Members,

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	WEDNESDAY
· Registration for Fall Semester	4:30 Sculpture/Dimensional Studies Position Lecture	9:00 Teacher Recruitment Day
· Mock Interview Week	· Registration for Fall Semester	5:30 Reading by award- winning novelist
	· Mock Interview Week	7:00 Lecture: British Colonialism in India
		· Registration for Fall Semester
		· Mock Interview Week

Mock Interview Week - Career Development Center

The Career Development will be holding Mock Interview Week, March 26-30.

This is the perfect opportunity to practice, brush up, or hone your interviewing skills prior to the real thing!

If you are in a class that participation is required or offering extra credit, sign up early as slots fill quickly. On the afternoon of Friday, March 23 only 1/3 of the time slots were still available.

Appointments are available on a first-come, first-served basis on Saxon JobLink. Attached is detailed information on how to sign up.

Business formal attire is preferred but business casual will be acceptable.

Link: Saxon JobLink Student Login Attachment: MIW Syllabus Info2.doc back to top Send Email Reminder

Ade Dining Hall during Purple and Gold Days

Please be aware that Ade Dining Hall will be closed on Saturday, March 31, and Saturday, April 14, for breakfast/lunch to accommodate the large volume of accepted students and their families during our Admissions open houses. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Summer School 2007 aid

If you plan to take summer classes at AU and are a current financial aid recipient, we are providing you the following information to help you determine if you may have financial aid eligibility applicable to summer enrollment. In most cases, the availability of financial aid for summer school is limited and not the same as during the academic year.

Attachment: Click here to review the Summer School memo

back to top Send Email Reminder

AUTV General Meeting

Come to AUTV's general meetings on Mondays at 6 p.m. in the studio. Input is always welcome & see what we have going on!

back to top Send Email Reminder

Relay For Life chicken barbecue

Team Bookstore Bunch is having a Stearn's Chicken Bar-B-Q Tuesday, April 3. Chicken halves \$3.75 each, dinners \$7.00 (chicken, macaroni salad, baked beans, roll & butter) MUST order by March 29. Pre-payment REQUIRED. Pick-up at PCC- McNamara room, 1st floor from 3:30-6 p.m. on April 3. Order forms are being distributed to all departments, or e-mail bradlemk@alfred.edu.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Candidate for faculty position on campus

A candidate for a faculty position in the Division of Education will be on campus on Monday, March 26. She will be available in Myers 340 at 9 a.m. for informal conversation and will teach a class in Myers 336 at 11:20 a.m. Interested persons are invited to attend either or both.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Lost and Found

If you have an item you lost or found, please post it on the Lost and Found Board using the link below.

Link: Lost and Found Board

back to top Send Email Reminder

Reading by award-winning novelist

Join us for a reading by award-winning novelist Diana

Abu-Jaber, the author of "Arabian Jazz," "Crescent," and "The Language of Baklava." She has a new book entitled

"Origin" which will be published by W.W. Norton this summer.

Ms. Abu-Jaber grew up in Syracuse, NY, where she was raised by her American mother and Jordanian Father. Her Jordanian heritage and the stories her father shared with her are major influences on her writing.

Sponsored by NEH, the English Division, the WLC, and the Writing Center. Reception with book signing to follow.

Location: Susan Howell Hall Event Date(s): 03/28/2007

Time: 5:30-6:30 p.m.

Attachment: Diana Abu-Jaber2.pdf

back to top Send Email Reminder

Women's Leadership Academy

As an Academy member you will devise a plan for leadership that suits your needs and interests. You will also learn skills that are essential to success in any field, including how to speak with confidence, how to manage your time and manage stress, how to lead and inspire others, and how to use technology effectively.

Women's Leadership Academy is more than a series of events, it's a network of women who help each other succeed!

Interested? Apply by Wednesday, April 4, 2007. Click on the link below to download an application, or contact the Women's Leadership Center at 871.2971 or wic@alfred.edu for more information.

Attachment: WLA Application5.pdf

back to top Send Email Reminder

Last chance to register for self-defense!

Saturday, March 31, 2007

3 to 5 p.m.

Location: WLC In the Commons Building

Join the WLC for an afternoon of

self-defense! Learn self-defense tactics and then use them on a padded "attacker."

Elise Flynn, together with a team of instructors from Alfred Martial Arts, will teach the basic elements of self-defense. The workshop will include some simple self-preservation strategies and an array of practical, effective techniques (with a focus on techniques for women). Participants will have ample opportunity to practice. Each participant will receive a certificate of completion. All are welcome.

Space is limited so register now for this fabulous (FREE) workshop! Call the WLC at 607.871.2971 or E-mail us at wlc@alfred.edu.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Financial Aid - Scholarship

Scholarship - School of Engineering majors and elementary education (Pre-K-6th grade) majors.

Application deadline is Friday, April 13, 2007. NYS residents (residing in one of the chapter counties), United States citizens, and full-time undergraduates -- you may wish to consider applying for the 2007-08 AU/New York State Federation of Home Bureaus, Inc. scholarship. Open the attachment for more details and application.

Attachment: Eligibility details and Application

back to top Send Email Reminder

Senator Catharine M. Young to speak on campus

Faculty and staff are cordially invited to hear NYS Sen. Catharine M. Young speak at the Women's Leadership Center on Thursday, April 5, 2007 at 4:30 p.m. Her talk, entitled "Reflections on Leadership," is part of the Women of Influence speakers' series.

Sen. Young will reflect on her own path to leadership, and the challenges and opportunities for women leaders in general and in elected office in particular. All of us who are involved with the Women's Leadership Center are extremely pleased to host Sen. Young, and hope that you will be able to join us for this special event.

Please contact the Women's Leadership Center at x2971 by Tuesday, March 27 if you would like to attend this talk.

Student tickets are now available in the Powell Campus Center on a first-come first-served basis.

Thank you, Kathy Woughter VP Student Affairs

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Alert

Dear Faculty and Staff,

I just wanted to remind you all that the Student Alert Web form is available for you to use at any time over the course of the semester. The purpose of the Student Alert system is to ensure that a network is created to assist students in a timely way who might be dealing with academic and/or social issues.

Once the Web form is submitted it is automatically sent to the Dean of Students, the Director of Special Academic Services, the Director of the Counseling Center and the Director of Retention who, along with the members of the Persistence Committee, coordinate the outreach efforts.

The Web form link is located off the Faculty and Staff drop-down menu at our.alfred.edu.

If you have any questions or comments please e-mail Liz Lawton, Director of Retention, at lawtone@alfred.edu.

Thank you!

Liz

back to top Send Email Reminder

'Invisible Children' airing on AUTV

The directors of the documentary "Invisible Children" have given AUTV permission to air their work, so check it out!

back to top Send Email Reminder

Nominations for University Judicial Board Members,

The Office of Judicial Affairs would like your assistance in recruiting new members for the University Judicial Board (UJB). Our system is designed to hold students accountable for the Student Code of Conduct, change problematic behavior through a structured educational process, and protect the University community and property. The UJB enables the campus community to take an active role in the judicial hearing process.

University Judicial Board members provide an important link between students and the University Student Judicial System and should reflect our diverse campus community. A nominee needs to possess strong interpersonal and communication skills, sound judgment, personal integrity, and demonstrate respect for others. The student nominee must also be in good academic standing and any past judicial history will also be taken into consideration. Given the high standards of this position, it is essential that the student must also possess maturity, inspires respect, sets a good example in attitude and general role modeling, and communicate well with others.

If you would like to submit a nomination of a student or faculty member to serve on the University Judicial Board, call or e-mail Norm Pollard (2132 or **pollard@alfred.edu**) by Friday, April 6, 2007. When doing so, please note that training for new board members will take place on Sunday, April 22 from 6:30 until 8p.m.

If you have any questions about the nomination process or student judicial system, please don't hesitate to contact me as well.

Norm Pollard, Ed. D.

back to top Send Email Reminder

 ${\bf Alfred\ University\ |\ My\ AU\ |\ Our\ AU\ |\ Events\ |\ BannerWeb\ |\ Blackboard\ |\ News\ |\ Enews}$